From: Virginia Board of Funeral Directors and Embalmers

Date: Sept 24, 2021

Subject: Cremation Authorization Fee Increase - Effective November 1, 2021



Virginia Board of Funeral Directors and Embalmers

Important Information from the Office of the Chief Medical Examiner

Cremation Authorization Fee Increase – Effective November 1, 2021

Please see the below linked correspondence from the Office of the Chief Medical Examiner (OCME) regarding an upcoming change in the cremation authorization fee.

September 20, 2021 Correspondence from William T. Gormley, M.D., Chief Medical Examiner

For more information or questions, please contact your District OCME office.